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Heavenly North America Continental Director Demian Dunkley made his first official visit to Canada 

from May 10 - 11, 2025. This two-day visit provided an important opportunity to communicate directly 

with Canadian members, offer encouragement, and explore providential development for the Heavenly 

North America continent. 

 

 
 

During his tour, Continental Director Dunkley visited the holy ground and the historic church center 

where True Parents stayed before beginning their mission in the United States. At these sacred sites, he 

shared precious moments of grace with local members, reflecting together on True Parents' legacy and the 

history of the providence.  

 

During his Sunday sermon, Rev. Dunkley offered a powerful and vivid testimony about True Mother's 

heart as she was getting ready for the Cheon Won Gung Entrance Ceremony. He spoke with deep emotion 

about True Mother's endless love and the sacrifices she has made as our Holy Mother Han. Continental 

Director Dunkley also held important meetings with Canadian church leaders to talk about the direction 

for their ministry in the future. Speaking with the leaders, he made a strong promise to create new 

opportunities for the Heavenly North America continent. They spent meaningful time discussing how to 

bring substantial development to their community. 

 


